
WITNESS TESTIMONY:   ANN MANZI 

 

 My name is Ann Manzi and I am writing as a proponent of HB 248 because I 

believe in the freedom of choice especially when it deals with the issue of medical 

treatment!  No business or government entity should be allowed to force me or my 

family to take a vaccine or other medical treatment just to live life.  Injecting my 

body, or the bodies of my children, with a vaccine or any other form of medicine is 

a decision that should made once consulting a doctor.  Everyone's health issues are 

different and must be addressed accordingly.  It should not be a one-size fits all 

approach based on government mandates.  I am genuinely concerned that without 

the passage of this bill my children will be forced to get the Covid vaccine to attend 

school on a daily basis when it is NOT necessary for them receive one.  I am also 

concerned that I may be forced to get the Covid vaccine just to go shopping and 

perform everyday activities.  I am in good health with a strong immune system and, 

just like my children, do NOT need to take this vaccine.  It is my God given right to 

CHOOSE what is BEST for my health and the health of my children.  NO ONE HAS 

THE RIGHT TO TAKE THAT AWAY FROM ME!  The passage of this bill will ensure that 

my RIGHTS and the RIGHTS of my children are PROTECTED! 


